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Are you looking to step into education? 

Or 

Do you want the flexibility to choose when to work in a school?  

Or  

Would you like to help support your local school and get paid? 

If so, this could be the opportunity for you… 

 

Springwater School are seeking people to join our team and be on our call out list. We have a 
team of expert teachers, teaching assistants and personal support assistants who regularly 
need relief cover due to appointments and training. This means we often have opportunities to 
join our team on a short or more long-term basis. If this sounds interesting to you, simply join 
our in-house school database. 

• Are you looking to transition into a SEN environment? 
• Are you a learning support assistant who needs the flexibility to work around family life? 
• Are you retired but feel like doing the odd day? 
• Are you a Youth worker, running children's clubs and activities? 
• Have you previously worked in a care environment, but would like to gain some 

experience in the education sector? 
• Are you looking for a career in education? 
• Are you a sports coach who would like to work in schools?  

Get in touch with our team at admin@springwater.n-yorks.sch.uk and request an application 
form to join our supply team. Once you have successfully registered, you will have the 
opportunity to work with our fabulous team and support our amazing students.  

We look forward to hearing from you! 


